Snippets about Lake Tahoe

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors on June 18
unanimously approved a $605 million budget for 2018-19; $290
million of that is the General Fund.

Clinton Culp is Lake Tahoe Community College’s first
full-time faculty member in Wilderness Education and Outdoor
Leadership. He starts July 1. He comes from Montana State
University-Billings where he is assistant professor of Outdoor
Adventure Leadership.

South Lake Tahoe Fire Rescue is partnering with Lake
Tahoe Humane Society in the management of the Disaster Animal
Response Team program.

Here is the El Dorado-Tahoe roadwork schedule from
Caltrans for this week.

Anyone wanting to know about capital improvement
projects in Douglas County may go online to get information.
Road maintenance and ownership data is also provided there.
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